
Krista Howard

My name is Krista Howard.  I have held the position as Secretary for the last year and would like to 
continue as the BYAHA secretary.  I have enjoyed working with the BYAHA Board and working to 
help the organization create a strong program for travel hockey for the members.   I have the time to 
volunteer for this position and enjoy spending time helping with the organization.  

I have a son that has played squirts for three years and is moving up to the pee wee level.  Each year the
organization has become stronger and provided good opportunities for the kids to play hockey and 
become more competitive.  Without the volunteers this would not be possible, and I understand that it 
takes hours of commitment from many volunteers for the organization to be successful.  I have been 
able to contribute in a small way as the secretary and hope to continue to serve the organization in this 
manner.  I would like to see the organization continue to grow and provide all the players and their 
families with the best opportunities for travel hockey.  

I have been involved with organized sports my whole life and currently I am involved in coaching my 
daughter’s soccer.  I understand the need for volunteers and support for the organization for the 
program to be successful.  I have the time and am committed to helping and assisting in any way I can 
to see that the organization continues to move forward.
 
Our family has really enjoyed travel hockey and we have meet some amazing families.  I look forward 
to the future seasons and traveling with all the families we have meet and will meet.  The parent 
commitment and support is impressive and the kids are amazing! I want to help with the continued 
success and growth of this organization and help to see that the kids have the best hockey experience as
they grow through each level of hockey.  


